
 

 

QUICK 

NEWS 

SCC Newsletter Vol. 15, No. 1, January 2015 
 
 

POLAND HAS FINALLY REVISED ITS NATIONAL 
LEGISLATION 

 
 

Dear Subscribers, 
 
On a short track we inform you about the following important issue concerning 

 
AGROCHEMICALS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

POLAND HAS FINALLY REVISED ITS 
NATIONAL LEGISLATION! 

The national Polish law requiring appli-
cants to submit all documentation to the 
Polish authorities in Polish language has 
been amended. The amendment was 
passed in the Polish parliament and will 
enter into force on 24th January 2015. 

The original act stipulated that also doc-
uments related to the registration of plant 
protection products, not limited to appli-
cation forms, labels and material safety 
data sheets, but including all dossiers 
and study reports, had to be translated 
into the Polish language. 

 

 

 

 

 

With the new legislation the translation 
of the dossiers and the study reports will 
no longer be necessary. They will be  
accepted in English again. This will allow 
for a more versatile approach to dossier 
preparation and submission. 

 

 

For more information, please contact  
Dr. Albrecht Heidemann at 
albrecht.heidemann@scc-gmbh.de 

mailto:albrecht.heidemann@scc-gmbh.de
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In order to access links noted in this Newsletter, please 
copy the address into your browser.  
We cannot guarantee that links will function and  
assume herewith no liability. 
Previous Newsletters can be found on our website  
http://www.scc-gmbh.de under News. You can also sub-
scribe to the Newsletter (free-of-charge) at this site.  
 
NOTICE: While we have compiled the enclosed information 
with the utmost care, SCC GmbH is not liable for the conse-
quences of anyone acting or refraining from acting in reli-
ance on any information. Further, SCC has no control over 
the websites that the reader is linked with using our 
Homepage/Newsletter. Users linking to other websites do 
so at their own risk and use these websites according to the 
appropriate laws governing their usage. 
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Do you have any comments, questions or suggestions? 
Drop us an E-mail at newsletter@scc-gmbh.de. 
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